CAPTAIN'S CATCH-UP



Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter

Dear Parents/carers.

ostargazers.

Year 5 parents and carers were invited into school to work with their children this week. They researched parts of the solar system and produced A3 posters. These will be created into a book, which will be on display in reception for all visitors to have a look at. Thank you to all who attended, we do hope you enjoyed working with your child.





SEND Drop in Session 48

Just to remind you, we will be holding our first SEND drop in session on Wednesday 13th November 9am - 10am. If you have a child on the SEND register or a concern and would like some information on how IASS (Information, advice and support service) can support you, please pop along. We look forward to seeing you there.

Miss Feeney & Mr Dick - SENCO's

Visits

ReminderSchool visits after half term. Please make

> payment and give your consent using your child's online account.

Tuesday 5th November Year 3 Wrekin - £2.70

Wednesday 6th November Year 4 Thinktank - £12.00 Year 6 Maritime Museum - £12.00

Year 1 Exotic Zoo - £8.00 **Tuesday 12th November**

Year 5 Tudor Experience - £7.50

21st October 2019

Dates for your Diary Thursday 24th October

Mufti Dav

Break up for Half Term

Monday 4th November

Back to School

Tuesday 5th November

Y3 Visit to The Wrekin

Wednesday 6th November

Y4 Visit to Thinktank Y6 Visit to Maritime Museum Y1 Visit to Exotic Zoo

Tuesday 12th November

Y5 Tudor Experience Visit

Wednesday 13th November

Parent Consultation Day Flu Immunisations SEND Drop in Session

Children collected by someone else

If your children are being collected by someone other than the usual person who collects them. Could we please ask for you to notify your child's class teacher by Dojo message or contact the school office in advance, so that we are sure they have received the message.

Book Review of the

The Midnight Gang by David Walliams

When the clock strikes midnight most children are fast asleep but for the Midnight Gang the journey is just beginning. This is a story about five children in a wonderfully incentive and eccentric hospital. It will take you on an unmissable midnight adventure'.



'This book is one of my favourites because it is funny and the characters are interesting. Sally is my favourite character because of what she does, you'll have to read it to find out!' Macv - Year 5

No Toys

Can we please remind you that toys are not allowed to be brought into school. Please keep them at home, where they are safe and won't get lost or broken.



Friday 15th November

Wear something yellow or spotty for

Children in Need (Non uniform)

£1.00 per child

Pudsey biscuits will also be on sale at break time - 50p each

All money raised will be donated to Children in Need

ree Mufti Day on Thursday 24th October PD Day - Friday 25th October Back to school Monday 4th November

